
Notice of Public Hearing on Proposed Grant Activities 
 
 

Idaho County and Elk City Water and Sewer Association are submitting a proposal to the Idaho 
Department of Commerce for an Idaho Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) in the 
amount of $500,000. The proposed project is to make upgrades to the Elk City water system 
including  construction of a new storage tank, and improvements to the treatment system.  The 
hearing will include a discussion of the need of the project; the application process; and the 
project’s scope of work, location, funding/budget, schedule, and expected benefits. Application 
materials, related documents, and ICDBG Application Handbook will be available for review. 
 
The hearing has been scheduled for November 14, 2023 at 10:00 am at the Idaho County 
Courthouse, 320 West Main Street, Room 5  Grangeville, ID. Verbal and written comments will 
be accepted prior to and at the hearing. 
 
The hearing will be held in a facility that is accessible to persons with disabilities. Special 
accommodations will be available, upon request, five (5) days prior to the hearing in a format 
that is usable for persons with disabilities. For more information, contact County Clerk Kathy 
Ackerman at 208-983-2751. 
 
       R. Skipper Brandt 
       Commission Chair 
 
       Idaho County Commission 
       320 West Main Street     
       Grangeville, ID 83530 
 
This Notice can be provided in a format accessible to persons with disabilities and/or persons 
with limited English proficiency upon request.  
 
Al ser solicitada, ésta notificación puede ser proveída en un formato fácil de usar para 
personas con discapacidad y/o personas con conocimientos limitados del Inglés. 
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